
08/01/2021 

MR Rob Miller 
- 18 The Serpentine ST 
Bilgola Beach NSW 2107 
rob@sydneyproperties.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

I have reviewed the plans and information for the subject development DA2020/1453: I confirm 
my support for well designed and sympathetic projects in the Northerm Beaches especially in 
the Collaroy village area a beautiful iconic beachside village which is in need of refreshment 
and reinvigoration. 
I encourage NBC to support this project.
Regards Rob Miller 
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Subject: Online Submission


